MARY BETH WALSH

Hi everyone! My name is Mary Beth

Walsh and I am a senior computer
science major with a mathematics
minor from Dallas, TX. Outside of
class, I am involved in Greek Life,
TCU Catholic, the Computer Science
Society and the Women in Computer
Science club. I also recently helped
start the TCU chapter of the
Association of Computing Machinery
where I serve as the president of the
organization. I am passionate about
student Oorganizations on our campus,
and would love to meet you if you're
looking to get more involved or need
support for your organization! I have
loved being a peer mentor and
meeting other students in CSE this

past year and I am so excited for the

upcoming semester!

CONTACT
MARY.BETH.WALSH@TCU.EDU
OFFICE HOURS
WEDNESDAY 12:00-2:00 PM
TUCRKER IST FLOOR



